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Dates for your 
Diary 

 
#HelloYellow 
Friday 11th October 
We have moved this to the 
Friday as Year 2 - Year 6 
children wear their P.E. kits 
on a Thursday.  
 
Threshfield’s School of 
Witchcraft and Wizardry 

MISTAKE ON THE 
DATE - IT’S THE 25TH 
OCT 
Friday 25th October 
Children will dress as 
Witches or Wizards for the 
day and the day will end with 
a disco, 2pm - 4pm £1.00.  
 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 
Nativity 
Tuesday 10th December 
2019. 
 
Christmas Choir Service 
Monday 17th December  

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
Happy Friday! I can’t believe how quickly these weeks seem to be flying by and how quickly we are 
edging towards Christmas. Today we have dressed up in yellow to raise awareness of World Mental 

Health Day which was on Thursday. By dressing up in yellow, we promote an understanding of 
mental health throughout school through workshops, activities and open discussions. We also raise 

money for YoungMinds a charity who is the UK's leading charity committed to improving the 
emotional wellbeing and mental health of children and young people. They campaign, research and 

influence policy and practice. Well done to all the children and staff for promoting this important 
issue.  

What we love about ourselves 
Sometimes children can be far to critical of 
themselves and try to live up to unrealistic 

self-given expectations.  
We started off our day by presenting our 
self with a certificate given to our-self by 

our-self. We spend some time reflecting on 
what we thought were some of our 

excellent qualities and then celebrated 
these in Good Work Assembly.  

“I am good at 
loving my little 

sister” 

“I am good at 
flying a kite” 

“I am good at 
being a  

superhero” 

“I am good at 
being smiley” 

and “I am good 
at being kind to 

others” 



THRESHF I ELD  SCHOOL OF  WITCHCRAFT  AND 
WIZARDARY.   

Week Kingfishers Curlew Red Kites Whole School 

Week One 100% 98.8% 100% 99.6% 

Week Two 100% 100% 98.4% 99.47% 

Week Three 99.4% 96.2% 96% 97.2% 

Week Four 96.3% 90.5% 98.4% 95.1% 

Week Five 93.8% 99% 96.8% 96.5% 

Week Six     

Week Seven     

Attendance:   100% - 97%        93%-96%        >93% 

Overall Attendance: 96.5% 

We hope everyone is excited about the opening of Threshfield’s School 
of Witchcraft and Wizardary on Friday 25th October.  
The children will need to come dressed in their Wizard or Witch robes 
and get ready for some fun, filled lessons.  

The day will end with a monster disco: 2pm - 4pm. The disco is £1.00 per child. 
The disco will be led by the Year 5 and 6 children who will get the children moving with a range of 

dances and games.  
Children will be given a drink and a snack.  


